
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued member of our community, we are reaching 

out to request your support for our upcoming fundraising campaign at [School Name]. 

The funds raised will help us enhance educational programs, purchase necessary supplies, and 

provide extracurricular activities for our students. Our goal for this year is to raise [amount] by 

[date]. 

We would be incredibly grateful for any contributions you could make, whether it be through 

monetary donations or in-kind support. Every little bit helps and truly makes a difference in the 

lives of our children. 

If you are interested in contributing or have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us at 

[PTA Contact Information]. 

Thank you for considering supporting our school and the wonderful students who benefit from 

your generosity. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[School Name] PTA 


